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Summary

Topic Description Results Comparison

Adult Respect

69%
 1

since last survey



67% Washoe County School

District

Adult Support

72%
 1

since last survey



70% Washoe County School

District

Attitudes Towards Substance Use

76%
 2

since last survey



76% Washoe County School

District

Bullying

46%
 2

since last survey



41% Washoe County School

District

SEL Skills: Relationship Skills

73%
 1

since last survey



69% Washoe County School

District

SEL Skills: Responsible Decision-Making

81%
 1

since last survey



75% Washoe County School

District

SEL Skills: Self-Awareness of Emotions

75%
 2

since last survey



72% Washoe County School

District



SEL Skills: Self-Awareness of Self Concept

76%
 1

since last survey



73% Washoe County School

District

SEL Skills: Self-Management of Emotion

58%
 1

since last survey



55% Washoe County School

District

SEL Skills: Self-Management of Goals

62%
 1

since last survey



59% Washoe County School

District

SEL Skills: Self-Management of Schoolwork

55%
0
since last survey

54% Washoe County School

District

SEL Skills: Social Awareness

79%
 1

since last survey



76% Washoe County School

District

Safety

77%
 1

since last survey



75% Washoe County School

District

Strategic plan

83% 81% Washoe County School

District

Student Engagement

54%
 2

since last survey



52% Washoe County School

District

Student Respect

62%
 3

since last survey



56% Washoe County School

District



Victimization

67%
 3

since last survey



61% Washoe County School

District

12,476 responses



Adult Respect

Your average

69%
12,476 responses

Change

 1
since last survey


District average: 67% Washoe County School District

How did people respond?

 2 from last survey Favorable: 62%

Q.1: Teachers and staff at my school treat all students
fairly.

Strongly Agree 12% 1472

Agree 50% 6147

Disagree 27% 3275

Strongly Disagree 11% 1415

  2 from last survey Favorable: 64%

Q.2: Teachers and staff at my school trust students to
make good choices.

Strongly Agree 12% 1437

Agree 52% 6420

Disagree 25% 3124

Strongly Disagree 11% 1317



 1 from last survey Favorable: 82%

Q.3: The rules are very clear at my school.

Strongly Agree 18% 2224

Agree 64% 7890

Disagree 13% 1652

Strongly Disagree 4% 532





Adult Support

Your average

72%
12,476 responses

Change

 1
since last survey


District average: 70% Washoe County School District

How did people respond?

 0 from last survey Favorable: 91%

Q.1: My teachers think I can get high grades in their
classes if I try hard enough.

Strongly Agree 31% 3771

Agree 61% 7466

Disagree 6% 698

Strongly Disagree 3% 374

  2 from last survey Favorable: 58%

Q.2: My teachers connect what I am doing in school to
life outside of the classroom.

Strongly Agree 10% 1237

Agree 47% 5816

Disagree 32% 3894

Strongly Disagree 11% 1307



 3 from last survey Favorable: 75%

Q.3: It is easy to talk with teachers at this school.

Strongly Agree 16% 1911

Agree 59% 7247

Disagree 18% 2194

Strongly Disagree 8% 934


 0 from last survey Favorable: 77%

Q.4: If I am absent, there is a teacher or some other
adult at school that will notice my absence.

Strongly Agree 18% 2267

Agree 59% 7227

Disagree 15% 1850

Strongly Disagree 8% 928



 3 from last survey Favorable: 54%

Q.5: Teachers understand my problems.

Strongly Agree 8% 946

Agree 46% 5623

Disagree 32% 3887

Strongly Disagree 14% 1749

  1 from last survey Favorable: 79%

Q.6: My teachers care about me.

Strongly Agree 14% 1654

Agree 66% 8013

Disagree 14% 1751

Strongly Disagree 6% 775





 2 from last survey Favorable: 72%

Q.7: My teachers make me feel good about myself.

Strongly Agree 11% 1308

Agree 61% 7463

Disagree 20% 2462

Strongly Disagree 8% 932





Attitudes Towards Substance Use

Your average

76%
12,476 responses

Change

 2
since last survey


District average: 76% Washoe County School District

How did people respond?

 4 from last survey Favorable: 55%

Q.1: How much do you think people risk harming
themselves physically or in other ways...if they use
marijuana once or twice a week?

Great risk 24% 2968

Moderate risk 31% 3813

Slight risk 28% 3481

No risk 16% 1990

  1 from last survey Favorable: 81%

Q.2: How much do you think people risk harming
themselves physically or in other ways...if they use
prescription drugs that are not prescribed to them?

Great risk 55% 6766

Moderate risk 26% 3144

Slight risk 10% 1276

No risk 9% 1056



 2 from last survey Favorable: 76%

Q.3: How much do you think people risk harming
themselves physically or in other ways...if they take
one or two drinks of an alcoholic beverage nearly
every day?

Great risk 46% 5652

Moderate risk 30% 3695

Slight risk 15% 1796

No risk 9% 1113



Favorable: 89%

Q.4: How wrong do your parents feel it would be for
you to...have one or two drinks of an alcoholic
beverage nearly every day?

Very wrong 66% 8114

Wrong 23% 2766

A little bit wrong 7% 845

Not at all wrong 5% 547

Favorable: 82%

Q.5: How wrong do your parents feel it would be for
you to...use marijuana?

Very wrong 60% 7300

Wrong 22% 2708

A little bit wrong 11% 1383

Not at all wrong 7% 862

Favorable: 92%

Q.6: How wrong do your parents feel it would be for
you to...use prescription drugs not prescribed to you?

Very wrong 76% 9309

Wrong 16% 1986

A little bit wrong 4% 471

Not at all wrong 4% 492



 3 from last survey Favorable: 70%

Q.7: How wrong do your peers feel it would be for you
to...have one or two drinks of an alcoholic beverage
nearly every day?

Very wrong 38% 4696

Wrong 31% 3830

A little bit wrong 20% 2409

Not at all wrong 11% 1316


 21 from last survey Favorable: 59%

Q.8: How wrong do your peers feel it would be for you
to...use marijuana?

Very wrong 35% 4243

Wrong 24% 2933

A little bit wrong 21% 2563

Not at all wrong 20% 2500



 2 from last survey Favorable: 81%

Q.9: How wrong do your peers feel it would be for you
to...use prescription drugs not prescribed to you?

Very wrong 52% 6353

Wrong 30% 3610

A little bit wrong 12% 1412

Not at all wrong 7% 861





Bullying

Your average

46%
12,476 responses

Change

 2
since last survey


District average: 41% Washoe County School District

How did people respond?

 0 from last survey Favorable: 64%

Q.1: Students at this school are often bullied.

Strongly Disagree 15% 1822

Disagree 49% 5999

Agree 28% 3398

Strongly Agree 8% 1033

  0 from last survey Favorable: 40%

Q.2: Students at this school try to stop bullying.

Strongly Agree 5% 649

Agree 35% 4218

Disagree 41% 5020

Strongly Disagree 19% 2321



Favorable: 34%

Q.3: Students often spread mean rumors or lies about
others at this school on the internet (e.g., Social
Media).

Strongly Disagree 8% 965

Disagree 26% 3156

Agree 41% 4965

Strongly Agree 26% 3115



SEL Skills: Relationship Skills

Your average

73%
12,476 responses

Change

 1
since last survey


District average: 69% Washoe County School District

How did people respond?

 1 from last survey Favorable: 86%

Q.1: Please tell us how easy or difficult these behaviors
are for you: Respecting a classmate's opinions during
a disagreement.

Very Easy 23% 2900

Easy 62% 7698

Difficult 10% 1293

Very Difficult 4% 463

  0 from last survey Favorable: 89%

Q.2: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Getting along with my
classmates.

Very Easy 30% 3658

Easy 59% 7308

Difficult 8% 1031

Very Difficult 3% 342



 1 from last survey Favorable: 42%

Q.3: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Sharing what I am feeling with
others.

Very Easy 10% 1204

Easy 32% 3966

Difficult 33% 4029

Very Difficult 25% 3127

  3 from last survey Favorable: 54%

Q.4: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Talking to an adult when I have
problems at school.

Very Easy 13% 1581

Easy 41% 5089

Difficult 26% 3146

Very Difficult 20% 2499



 0 from last survey Favorable: 78%

Q.5: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Being welcoming to someone I
don't usually eat lunch with.

Very Easy 21% 2604

Easy 57% 7023

Difficult 15% 1869

Very Difficult 7% 818


 0 from last survey Favorable: 90%

Q.6: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Getting along with my teachers.

Very Easy 33% 4085

Easy 57% 7034

Difficult 7% 907

Very Difficult 3% 314





SEL Skills: Responsible Decision-Making

Your average

81%
12,476 responses

Change

 1
since last survey


District average: 75% Washoe County School District

How did people respond?

 1 from last survey Favorable: 77%

Q.1: Please tell us how easy or difficult these behaviors
are for you: Thinking about what might happen before
making a decision.

Very Easy 20% 2466

Easy 57% 7012

Difficult 18% 2236

Very Difficult 5% 614


 0 from last survey Favorable: 90%

Q.2: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Knowing what is right or wrong.

Very Easy 34% 4148

Easy 56% 6937

Difficult 8% 994

Very Difficult 2% 249



 1 from last survey Favorable: 83%

Q.3: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Thinking of different ways to
solve a problem.

Very Easy 21% 2601

Easy 62% 7606

Difficult 15% 1815

Very Difficult 3% 304

  1 from last survey Favorable: 82%

Q.4: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Saying "no" to a friend who
wants to break the rules.

Very Easy 29% 3588

Easy 53% 6531

Difficult 13% 1606

Very Difficult 5% 582



 1 from last survey Favorable: 72%

Q.5: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Helping to make my school a
better place.

Very Easy 15% 1787

Easy 58% 7095

Difficult 20% 2478

Very Difficult 7% 901





SEL Skills: Self-Awareness of Emotions

Your average

75%
12,476 responses

Change

 2
since last survey


District average: 72% Washoe County School District

How did people respond?

 1 from last survey Favorable: 77%

Q.1: Please tell us how easy or difficult these behaviors
are for you: Knowing when my feelings are making it
hard for me to focus.

Very Easy 26% 3282

Easy 51% 6306

Difficult 18% 2187

Very Difficult 5% 624


 3 from last survey Favorable: 72%

Q.2: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Knowing the emotions I feel.

Very Easy 25% 3041

Easy 47% 5830

Difficult 21% 2659

Very Difficult 7% 868



 2 from last survey Favorable: 64%

Q.3: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Knowing ways to make myself
feel better when I'm sad.

Very Easy 18% 2192

Easy 47% 5795

Difficult 26% 3261

Very Difficult 9% 1146

  1 from last survey Favorable: 83%

Q.4: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Noticing what my body does
when I am nervous.

Very Easy 30% 3769

Easy 52% 6456

Difficult 14% 1705

Very Difficult 4% 461



 1 from last survey Favorable: 82%

Q.5: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Knowing when my mood affects
how I treat others.

Very Easy 26% 3189

Easy 56% 6962

Difficult 15% 1861

Very Difficult 3% 383

  1 from last survey Favorable: 70%

Q.6: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Knowing ways I calm myself
down.

Very Easy 19% 2303

Easy 51% 6355

Difficult 24% 2945

Very Difficult 6% 791





SEL Skills: Self-Awareness of Self Concept

Your average

76%
12,476 responses

Change

 1
since last survey


District average: 73% Washoe County School District

How did people respond?

 1 from last survey Favorable: 84%

Q.1: Please tell us how easy or difficult these behaviors
are for you: Knowing what my strengths are.

Very Easy 24% 2963

Easy 60% 7510

Difficult 14% 1695

Very Difficult 2% 262


 1 from last survey Favorable: 64%

Q.2: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Knowing how to get better at
things that are hard for me to do at school.

Very Easy 11% 1410

Easy 53% 6534

Difficult 31% 3830

Very Difficult 5% 638



 1 from last survey Favorable: 81%

Q.3: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Knowing when I am wrong
about something.

Very Easy 20% 2500

Easy 61% 7610

Difficult 15% 1894

Very Difficult 3% 414

  0 from last survey Favorable: 75%

Q.4: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Knowing when I can't control
something.

Very Easy 20% 2484

Easy 55% 6806

Difficult 21% 2589

Very Difficult 4% 532





SEL Skills: Self-Management of Emotion

Your average

58%
12,476 responses

Change

 1
since last survey


District average: 55% Washoe County School District

How did people respond?

 1 from last survey Favorable: 56%

Q.1: Please tell us how easy or difficult these behaviors
are for you: Getting through something even when I
feel frustrated.

Very Easy 12% 1539

Easy 44% 5393

Difficult 34% 4212

Very Difficult 10% 1221

  1 from last survey Favorable: 70%

Q.2: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Being patient even when I am
really excited.

Very Easy 18% 2283

Easy 51% 6343

Difficult 23% 2818

Very Difficult 7% 919



 2 from last survey Favorable: 54%

Q.3: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Staying calm when I feel
stressed.

Very Easy 13% 1553

Easy 42% 5151

Difficult 33% 4094

Very Difficult 13% 1567

  1 from last survey Favorable: 53%

Q.4: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Working on things even when I
don't like them.

Very Easy 11% 1357

Easy 42% 5195

Difficult 34% 4206

Very Difficult 13% 1617





SEL Skills: Self-Management of Goals

Your average

62%
12,476 responses

Change

 1
since last survey


District average: 59% Washoe County School District

How did people respond?

 1 from last survey Favorable: 55%

Q.1: Please tell us how easy or difficult these behaviors
are for you: Finishing tasks even if they are hard for
me.

Very Easy 11% 1330

Easy 44% 5435

Difficult 35% 4386

Very Difficult 10% 1220


 1 from last survey Favorable: 70%

Q.2: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Setting goals for myself.

Very Easy 20% 2439

Easy 50% 6179

Difficult 22% 2748

Very Difficult 8% 996



 2 from last survey Favorable: 54%

Q.3: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Reaching goals that I set for
myself.

Very Easy 10% 1259

Easy 44% 5428

Difficult 35% 4367

Very Difficult 11% 1300

  1 from last survey Favorable: 69%

Q.4: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Thinking through the steps it
will take to reach my goal.

Very Easy 14% 1754

Easy 55% 6816

Difficult 24% 3009

Very Difficult 6% 772





SEL Skills: Self-Management of Schoolwork

Your average

55%
12,476 responses

Change

0
since last survey District average: 54% Washoe County School District

How did people respond?

 1 from last survey Favorable: 47%

Q.1: Please tell us how easy or difficult these behaviors
are for you: Doing my schoolwork even when I do not
feel like it.

Very Easy 11% 1342

Easy 36% 4445

Difficult 35% 4360

Very Difficult 18% 2212


 1 from last survey Favorable: 56%

Q.2: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Being prepared for tests.

Very Easy 11% 1419

Easy 45% 5544

Difficult 33% 4111

Very Difficult 10% 1280



 2 from last survey Favorable: 58%

Q.3: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Working on assignments even
when they are hard.

Very Easy 11% 1349

Easy 47% 5864

Difficult 32% 4016

Very Difficult 9% 1133

  1 from last survey Favorable: 57%

Q.4: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Planning ahead so I can turn a
project in on time.

Very Easy 12% 1542

Easy 44% 5445

Difficult 32% 3922

Very Difficult 12% 1444



 1 from last survey Favorable: 56%

Q.5: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Finishing my schoolwork
without reminders.

Very Easy 14% 1680

Easy 43% 5265

Difficult 31% 3833

Very Difficult 13% 1576

  1 from last survey Favorable: 58%

Q.6: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Staying focused in class even
when there are distractions.

Very Easy 12% 1541

Easy 46% 5653

Difficult 29% 3612

Very Difficult 13% 1551





SEL Skills: Social Awareness

Your average

79%
12,476 responses

Change

 1
since last survey


District average: 76% Washoe County School District

How did people respond?

 1 from last survey Favorable: 82%

Q.1: Please tell us how easy or difficult these behaviors
are for you: Learning from people with different
opinions than me.

Very Easy 20% 2482

Easy 62% 7662

Difficult 15% 1826

Very Difficult 3% 417

  0 from last survey Favorable: 80%

Q.2: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Knowing what people may be
feeling by the look on their face.

Very Easy 27% 3287

Easy 53% 6615

Difficult 17% 2058

Very Difficult 4% 433



 1 from last survey Favorable: 77%

Q.3: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Knowing when someone needs
help.

Very Easy 19% 2320

Easy 58% 7175

Difficult 21% 2540

Very Difficult 3% 346

  1 from last survey Favorable: 70%

Q.4: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Knowing how to get help when
I'm having trouble with a classmate.

Very Easy 17% 2075

Easy 53% 6597

Difficult 23% 2818

Very Difficult 7% 879



 1 from last survey Favorable: 86%

Q.5: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Knowing how my actions
impact my classmates.

Very Easy 21% 2615

Easy 65% 7985

Difficult 12% 1496

Very Difficult 2% 264





Safety

Your average

77%
12,476 responses

Change

 1
since last survey


District average: 75% Washoe County School District

How did people respond?

 2 from last survey Favorable: 88%

Q.1: I feel safe: on the way to and from school.

Strongly Agree 25% 3069

Agree 63% 7755

Disagree 8% 981

Strongly Disagree 4% 495

  1 from last survey Favorable: 78%

Q.2: I feel safe: while at school.

Strongly Agree 15% 1833

Agree 63% 7779

Disagree 16% 1987

Strongly Disagree 6% 684



 0 from last survey Favorable: 64%

Q.3: I feel safe: in the restrooms at school.

Strongly Agree 12% 1530

Agree 52% 6339

Disagree 22% 2713

Strongly Disagree 14% 1684


 0 from last survey Favorable: 78%

Q.4: I sometimes stay home because I don't feel safe
at school.

Strong Disagree 37% 4548

Disagree 41% 4983

Agree 17% 2101

Strongly Agree 5% 643





Strategic plan

Your average

83%
12,476 responses

District average: 81% Washoe County School District

How did people respond?

Favorable: 95%

Q.1: At least one teacher at this school knows me by
my name.

Strongly Agree 52% 6439

Agree 43% 5232

Disagree 2% 285

Strongly Disagree 3% 346

Favorable: 81%

Q.2: At least one teacher at this school understands
my strengths.

Strongly Agree 28% 3435

Agree 53% 6463

Disagree 14% 1680

Strongly Disagree 6% 671

Favorable: 72%

Q.3: At least one teacher at this school understands
my needs. 

Strongly Agree 22% 2716

Agree 50% 6123

Disagree 20% 2423

Strongly Disagree 8% 977



Student Engagement

Your average

54%
12,476 responses

Change

 2
since last survey


District average: 52% Washoe County School District

How did people respond?

 3 from last survey Favorable: 52%

Q.1: Most of what I learn in school is interesting.

Strongly Agree 7% 813

Agree 45% 5557

Disagree 33% 4109

Strongly Disagree 15% 1860

  2 from last survey Favorable: 41%

Q.2: Time seems to pass very quickly in my classes.

Strongly Agree 8% 1002

Agree 32% 3993

Disagree 36% 4480

Strongly Disagree 23% 2844



 2 from last survey Favorable: 40%

Q.3: I think a lot about what I learn in my classes even
when I'm out of school.

Strongly Agree 7% 800

Agree 33% 4096

Disagree 39% 4751

Strongly Disagree 22% 2667


 2 from last survey Favorable: 72%

Q.4: I am happy to be at this school.

Strongly Agree 15% 1903

Agree 56% 6898

Disagree 17% 2095

Strongly Disagree 11% 1384



 2 from last survey Favorable: 67%

Q.5: I feel like I am part of this school.

Strongly Agree 12% 1477

Agree 55% 6745

Disagree 22% 2656

Strongly Disagree 11% 1382





Student Respect

Your average

62%
12,476 responses

Change

 3
since last survey


District average: 56% Washoe County School District

How did people respond?

 3 from last survey Favorable: 50%

Q.1: Students at my school treat teachers and staff
with respect.

Strongly Agree 7% 829

Agree 43% 5348

Disagree 35% 4311

Strongly Disagree 15% 1818

  2 from last survey Favorable: 83%

Q.2: People of different cultural backgrounds, races,
or ethnicities get along well at this school.

Strongly Agree 20% 2416

Agree 63% 7722

Disagree 12% 1464

Strongly Disagree 6% 676



 1 from last survey Favorable: 60%

Q.3: Students respect one another.

Strongly Agree 8% 980

Agree 52% 6350

Disagree 29% 3602

Strongly Disagree 11% 1351


 3 from last survey Favorable: 42%

Q.4: Students at this school think it is important to
follow the rules.

Strongly Agree 6% 693

Agree 36% 4393

Disagree 40% 4914

Strongly Disagree 18% 2250



 3 from last survey Favorable: 74%

Q.5: Boys and girls are treated equally well at this
school.

Strongly Agree 14% 1772

Agree 60% 7330

Disagree 17% 2076

Strongly Disagree 9% 1087





Victimization

Your average

67%
12,476 responses

Change

 3
since last survey


District average: 61% Washoe County School District

How did people respond?

 1 from last survey Favorable: 67%

Q.1: At school, how many times this year have
you...been grabbed, shoved, punched or kicked by
someone being mean?

0 times 67% 8206

1-2 times 19% 2311

3-4 times 7% 881

5-6 times 2% 259

7+ times 5% 644

  0 from last survey Favorable: 50%

Q.2: At school, how many times this year have
you...been cursed at, verbally threatened, or made fun
of by someone being mean?

0 times 50% 6167

1-2 times 22% 2745

3-4 times 11% 1308

5-6 times 4% 504

7+ times 13% 1572



 1 from last survey Favorable: 29%

Q.3: At school, how many times this year have
you...seen a physical fight?

0 times 29% 3600

1-2 times 29% 3587

3-4 times 18% 2239

5-6 times 7% 863

7+ times 16% 2022

  1 from last survey Favorable: 87%

Q.4: At school, how many times this year have
you...been in a physical fight?

0 times 87% 10663

1-2 times 8% 1013

3-4 times 2% 256

5-6 times 1% 101

7+ times 2% 273



Favorable: 77%

Q.5: At school, how many times this year have you...
seen another student with a gun, knife, or other
weapon?

0 times 77% 9505

1-2 times 15% 1832

3-4 times 4% 456

5-6 times 1% 139

7+ times 3% 360

 3 from last survey Favorable: 91%

Q.6: At school, how many times this year have
you...been threatened with a gun, knife, or other
weapon?

0 times 91% 11143

1-2 times 5% 669

3-4 times 1% 173

5-6 times 1% 81

7+ times 2% 235




